
‭P‬‭RIVATE‬‭M‬‭USIC‬‭L‬‭ESSONS‬‭@ M‬‭ONTESSORI‬

‭1‬
‭st‬

‭–‬‭8‬
‭th‬

‭Grade‬
‭Marcy Holston - MSMTA Certified‬

‭holstonmarcy@gmail.com‬
‭406.253.1396 (cell phone)‬

‭Dear Parents & Students:‬

‭Once again this year, it is my pleasure to offer private music lessons in piano, drums, guitar and‬
‭various band instruments. For your convenience, the weekly half hour sessions are conducted‬
‭during the school day.‬

‭Last year was particularly successful and I am looking forward to additional opportunities to‬
‭work with students enrolled in the Kalispell Montessori School.‬

‭Please contact me at your earliest convenience to discuss fees and arrange a weekly‬
‭schedule that best suits our mutual needs. Because of limited availability  I may need to put‬
‭you on a waiting list. I may be reached via email (holstonmarcy@gmail.com) or phone/text‬
‭(406.253.1396).‬

‭S‬‭tudent‬‭B‬‭and‬
‭4‬

‭th‬
‭- 8‬

‭th‬
‭Grade‬

‭This year, I will be offering Student Band to Elementary II and Middle School students. It is‬
‭a great opportunity to explore playing a band instrument at a young age. Most schools do‬
‭not offer this until the 6‬‭th‬‭grade.‬

‭The fee is $40 per month. Band will meet at 8:45 to 9:15 on Monday and Tuesday mornings for‬
‭4‬‭th‬‭, 5‬‭th‬‭and 6‬‭th‬‭grade. If you are a beginner please‬‭contact me ahead and let me know if you’re‬
‭interested.  If I  have enough beginners I  will separate them to meet on Wed. and Thurs.‬
‭Unfortunately, there are not enough Middle schoolers to have band this year.‬

‭If you do not currently have an instrument for your child, I recommend Flathead Woodwinds and‬
‭Brass at 406.755.9201 to discuss purchasing or renting the appropriate instrument. Please keep‬
‭in mind the instruments for the band are brass (trumpet or coronet would be best) woodwinds‬
‭(flute clarinet or saxophone) and percussion.‬

‭Start-up for Band will be Monday, September 23rd.‬

‭If‬‭you‬‭have‬‭any‬‭questions,‬‭please‬‭don’t‬‭hesitate‬‭to‬‭contact‬‭me‬‭by‬‭calling,‬‭texting‬‭or‬‭email.‬‭I‬‭look‬
‭forward‬‭to‬‭working‬‭with‬‭you‬‭and‬‭your‬‭child‬‭(or‬‭children!)‬‭to‬‭make‬‭this‬‭a‬‭rewarding‬‭year‬‭of‬‭music‬
‭instruction for your children.‬

‭Cordially,‬
‭Marcy Holston‬




